
 
 

Having conducted a school-wide review of our Physical education uniform we wish to share news of 

the progress of this project. In Scoil Dara we value the voice of our students, parents, and staff, and 

as part of the review the decision was made to introduce a new crested Scoil Dara PE and extra-

curricular top. We have designed a top which we feel is smart and practical and most importantly 

allows our students to show pride in their learning, pride in our school community and pride in our 

school identity. This top will be worn by students for all physical education classes as well as when 

they are representing the school in extra-curricular sporting activities. 

We are proud to announce that this PE top is now available for purchase in preparation for the 

academic year beginning in September 2021. The Scoil Dara PE top will be compulsory for all 1st year 

students beginning in September 2021 and will also be available for all other students to purchase if 

they wish. Our new PE top will become compulsory for all students over the coming years on a 

phased basis. 

Our PE/ extra-curricular top is manufactured by O’Neills and can be purchased from Grants uniform 

suppliers in Dublin 7 through their website www.grantsclothing.ie at a cost of €42. There is also an 

option of paying a deposit on ordering and completing the payment at a later date. All orders must 

be completed online through the Grants website. Grants will be the sole supplier of this top and will 

organise delivery of stock to the school in conjunction with the completion of orders.  

All tops must be ordered prior to June 1st to ensure delivery during the summer months in 

preparation for our September return. Orders can be completed post June 1st, but delivery may be 

delayed past our September return. 

As is our current policy students will be required to continue to wear black tracksuit bottoms with 

minimal branding alongside our new chested top. 

 

 

https://grantsclothing.ie/category/scoil-dara-kilcock

